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For Immediate Release 
 

RE: Muskrat Boat Launch  
 

Whitewater Region, Ontario – September 8, 2020 

The Township of Whitewater Region is preparing for work to be completed at the 
Muskrat Lake Boat Launch in Cobden.  This work will address crater like holes and 
silting at the end of the launch which prevented boating and fishing enthusiast from 
using the ramp, especially during low water.  The work includes replacement of the 
ramp and its extension to the end of pier.  The Township obtained necessary permitting 
and permissions from the Ministry of Natural Resources and Forestry.   

The boat launch will be closed for these repairs beginning the week of September 14th 
with an approximate completion date September 30th. Boaters will only be able to 
access the ramp in October and are encouraged to plan accordingly by using other 
access points or removing their boats prior to the work. 
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Additional information: 

Jordan Durocher Robert Tremblay, CAO 
613-646-2282, Ext. 122 613-646-2282, Ext. 126 
jdurocher@whitewateregion.ca rtremblay@whitewaterregion.ca  
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